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Enforcement Update. 

 

Interim progress report from May 2015- end of June 2015 

 

DEARNE 

FPN 

LIttering 

FPN Dog 

Fouling 

PCN 

Parking total 

Dearne 

North 

Dearne 

South 

              

              

Week  04/05/15 11 0 5 16 12 4 

Week  11/05/15 3 1 1 5 3 2 

Week  18/05/15 7 0 4 11 9 2 

Week  25/05/15 3 1 8 12 8 4 

              

Week  01/06/15 0 1 2 3 3 0 

Week  08/06/15 7 0 3 10 6 4 

Week  15/06/15 5 1 1 7 2 5 

Week  22/06/15 1 0 0 1 1 0 

Week  29/06/15 0 0 0 0 0 0 

              

Total 37 4 24 65 44 21 

 

Communications are working well, when requests on behalf of local members and the community 

the work has been carried out satisfactorily. The Team carried out an Operation in the church street 

area of Thurnscoe as a result of complaints from Thurnscoe Crime and Safety group. The offender 

was caught and fixed penalty ticket issued, the alleyway was cleaned up and now the residents have 

passed on their thanks when I reported back to the group. 

School patrols have been carried out as and when required, these have been successful with 

complimentary approval passed in. Further as a result of a complaint from a community group and 

local member about a local shopkeeper leaving rubbish items (Plant pots etc) outside the premises 

on an evening .They were advised and have take on board advice given (On threat of enforcement). 

There has been ongoing work carried out in Thurnscoe cemetery. Advice given and posters renewed. 

Currently an Operation is planned in the Houghton Road, Thurnscoe   and Lowfield Road,Bolton. 

Several tickets for misuse of disabled parking bays have been handed out at Goldthorpe. Operation 

carried out to catch lorry drivers littering and urinating on commercial road. (Two caught and tickets 

issued.)One male is appearing in court for previous offence of fly tipping in Bolton he refused to pay 

after Berneslai homes complaint. He has been fined £400.  
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Update regarding Cameras purchased out of Ward Alliance funds 

The protocol for the allocation of cameras is that I am contacted either by the local 

community or local members to request their use.  The team have to prioritise in relation to 

requests for the legal position / physical position regarding suitability / cost  and the 

urgency of request. 

The current locations of our cameras are Top of Windsor street at Thurnscoe in relation to 

community requests regarding Anti-social behaviour. The second is at the rear of Kelly 

Street with regard to environmental purposes at the request of a local member. The third is 

positioned on the lamppost outside the horse and Groom in relation to crime/ASB 

prevention purposes. 

 

 

 


